Welcome to ANA, Tonya!

From: Debbie Dawson Hatmaker, PhD, RN, FAAN, Chief Nursing Officer/EVP (memberinfo@ana.org)

To: badgertonya@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, June 16, 2022 at 08:04 PM EDT

View this email in a browser.





Dear Tonya,

Welcome! We're excited that you have joined ANA and look forward to being by your side with resources, support, and services for use today and every day throughout your nursing career.

There is a lot that comes with ANA membership! Over the next few weeks I'll be highlighting specific benefits for you, how to access and explore them, and how membership can help you in so many ways. A quick, step-by-step journey through your ANA benefits!

Take a few minutes now to <u>log in to your ANA account</u> and familiarize yourself with your ANA membership and all ANA has to offer. This week, please review your member profile to be sure that all your personal information is up to date so you can receive timely and relevant content that is specific to your interests.

As a new member you may not be aware of all that ANA has done, and continues to do, during the COVID-19 pandemic. Every day since the pandemic began, ANA and our state nurses associations have fought tirelessly to help you—and all our nation's RNs—safely and effectively respond to the virus and protect patients. ANA has:

- provided up-to-date clinical information through our COVID-19 Resource Center,
- supported the needs of nurses through the COVID-19 Response Fund,
- provided information that nurses can apply immediately through our *COVID-19 Video Education* series, and
- provided free and discounted resources for nurses to address the personal impact of the pandemic through our *Well-Being Initiative* and *Self-Recovery Package* for Nurses.

And we could not have done all this without members like you.

Visit <u>nursingworld.org/coronavirus</u> for these and more resources that are available to you immediately.

As a special thank you for your ANA membership, and to encourage you to dive into your ANA

member benefits, please enjoy **20% off all online courses and webinars at**<u>nursingworld.org</u>! Just use code **NewMember21** when you register. This code is valid for one-time use during your first 3 months of membership, so please act now.

Your membership card is on its way and should arrive within the next few weeks. I personally look forward to supporting you in your nursing career. Thanks again for joining our community!

Sincerely,

Debbie Dawson Hatmaker, PhD, RN, FAAN Chief Nursing Officer | EVP

P.S. Don't forget to update your <u>ANA Member Profile</u>. Remember, your email address is your username.



©The American Nurses Association Inc. All rights reserved.

American Nurses Association | 8515 Georgia Ave. | Suite 400 | Silver Spring, MD 20910

1.800.274.4ANA [Copyright Policy | Privacy Statement

To unsubscribe from the new member welcome emails, please click unsubscribe . If you would like to change what types of emails you receive or modify your preferences, please click here .

ANA Membership Confirmation - Thank you for joining!

From: memberinfo@ana.org (memberinfo@ana.org)

To: badgertonya@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 12:47 PM EDT





Dear Tonya,

Thank you!

On behalf of the American Nurses Association and Tennessee Nurses Association, I would like to welcome you.

You now have access to resources and support you can lean on every day...plus connections with fellow RNs across the nation, all with one thing in common -- a passion for nursing.

I encourage you to explore www.nursingworld.org to learn more about your new benefits.

- <u>Log into your account</u> and discover member-only information and tools.
- Register for the next <u>Navigate Nursing</u> webinar FREE with your membership.
- Develop your skills and earn contact hours with <u>free and discounted CE</u>.
- Join the discussion in the members-only <u>ANA Community</u>.

You will receive your new membership card within the next few weeks. Additionally, your subscription to *American Nurse Today* will begin soon.

Welcome again to the American Nurses Association and Tennessee Nurses Association! Together, we can make a difference!

Sincerely,

Ernest Grant, PhD, RN, FAAN President American Nurses Association

The online username you selected is: Badgertonya@yahoo.com

The American Nurses Association Center for Continuing Education and Professional Development is accredited as a provider of continuing nursing education by the American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on Accreditation.

ANCC Provider Number 0023. ANA is approved by the California Board of Registered Nursing, Provider Number CEP6178.

8515 Georgia Avenue, Suite 400 Silver Spring, MD 20910-3492 1-800-274-4ANA www.nursingworld.org

If you would like to change what types of emails you receive or modify your preferences, please $\underline{\text{click here.}}$